
From: Sylvie
To: Kolar, Loren
Subject: Re: ACPD Agenda: March 13 2018
Date: March 20, 2018 12:02:40 PM

To:
Loren Kolar
Legislative Coordinator
T | (905) 546-2424 ext. 2604
E | loren.kolar@hamilton.ca

March 21, 2018
Dear Ms. Kolar,
I am writing to tell you that I am resigning from my position as the  Advisory Committee for Persons with
Disabilities Committee. As you know, I have to take care of my granddaughter and I had started a Part
time job for a few hours and this has caused my family to evaluate its priorities. Unfortunately, the
demands of work and family mean that I no longer have the time to devote to attend meetings
and participate in activities s for the committee. I hope you understand.  Please let me know when it
should be My last day on the ACPD.
  Apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause to you. I would be happy to devote some time over
the next two weeks to transferring my responsibilities over to a replacement volunteer. If you would like to
discuss this with me further, I hope you will contact me at or email by

.I look forward hearing from you.
Serving on the  ACPD Committee has been a great experience and I am happy to have had the
opportunity to work with so many wonderful people in planning these events for our city. Thank you for
your cooperation and patience with me at this time.
Yours sincerely,
Sylvia Soto
City of Hamilton
Volunteer for ACPD Committee
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